
October 10, 2024 
 
RE:  TPE MD PR270, LLC and FSC# 144-22 (PG CO) 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter shall serve as documentation that the Applicant has adequately addressed avoidance and 
minimization alternatives analysis, including, where necessary, an acceptable social and economic 
justification for unavoidable impacts to Tier II resources, as required by Code of Maryland Regulations 
(COMAR) 26.08.02.04-2, and therefore has satisfied the Antidegradation Tier II Review.   
 
The forest conservation easement documentation is attached. 
 
The Applicant shall provide this cover letter, along with all other Tier II Review documentation used by the 
Department to support the satisfactory determination for future State approvals, reviews, and permitting, 
where necessary.  This letter is applicable to all portions of the project within the Tier II watershed.  There 
are no further Tier II comments.   
 
Additional comments may be provided if there is a major modification to the project, as stipulated by 
COMAR 26.08.02.04-2(F).   Applicants may still have to update the Antidegradation Review Checklist for 
each set of approved construction plans when applying for coverage or transfers under the General Permit 
For Discharges of Stormwater Associated With Construction Activity 
Maryland General Permit No. 20-CP. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Angel D. Valdez 
 
Tier II Implementation Coordinator 
Watershed Protection, Restoration and Planning Program 
Water and Science Administration, MDE 
 
 
Cc: 
Jennifer Nitsch, Industrial Stormwater Permits Division 
Matt Perry, Industrial Stormwater Permits Division 
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